Procedures for Waiting in the Hall for Mr. Ross

If you're asked to leave the classroom because of a behavior or procedure violation, it’s
so that Mr. Ross can speak to you privately.

When asked to leave, leave quietly. Making a scene doesn’t make things better, only
worse.

Go directly to the table and chairs in the hall to the right of the classroom. Take a seat.
As soon as possible, Mr. Ross will come out and talk to you. If you’re ready, Mr. Ross will
bring you back in. occasionally, Mr. Ross will send a student to retrieve you. It’s
important that you return at that time.

Never leave the table and chairs area to go anywhere, to the office or even to the
bathroom. Going outside to make a cell phone call without permission is a blatant
violation of school policy.

Most important: Following Mr. Ross’ classroom policy and procedures will assure that
you will never get sent from the classroom. That’s the best solution.



